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Hello, my name is Cecily Blair and I'm strongly opposed to mandatory use of the COVID 19
vaccine on our Nevada students. Please put my opposition in record. Please note:

The students in Nevada deserve to maintain their Constitutionally guaranteed right to say "
NO" to drugs of any reason. It is a violation of Nuremberg Code to force anyone to participate
in an medical experiment (and with non FDA approved drugs, these vaccines qualify as
experimentals) We have drugs that have been FDA approved for many year that have great
promise to treat and possibly prevent people from getting COVID ( I am more than willing to
discuss these options if you would like to hear about them) It is a violation of the 1st
amendment to require anyone to violate his or her religious beliefs in order to participate in
society and especially at publicly-funded schools.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss my concerns please do so.
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